
Executive Mansion
Sacramento
California

October 2 8, l 9 6 6

Dear Jane.:

I want to again thank you note for all the 
time you took 6tc.om your busy schedule 
to accompany me on my recent visit 
to Camarillo.

My visit at the hospital, and 
especially to the Children's Ward and 
the Classroom, was a very interesting 
one.

I am sorry Mrs. Edith Rouce could not 
have met with us, for I would have 
enjoyed discussing the work of the 
beautification group, Camarillo 
Be.auti6ul.

Mrs. Edmund G. Brown

Mrs. Jane Tolmach
Oxnard, California


